August 14, 1929.

J. J. ROBERTS ESQ. S
VANCUUVER B.Ch. S
CANADA.

Dear Sir:

Thanks for your kimd letter of August 8. I shall certainly
consult the books you mention. I must admit, however, that I am sadly
disappointed in not finding soms veteran of the Royal NHorthwest Mounted
Police who can tell me about the days when Sitting Bull wes north of the
boxﬁer. I need their help., If you should ~:mn across anyone who does

know, pleass let me hear from you.
Cordially yours,

We5,.CAMPBELL



